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City of Pueblo Police Department

December 2, 2022

On Friday, December 02, 2022, at approximately 2:02 AM, officers were dispatched to the 

1000 block of E. 6th Street on a report of a shooting.

When officers arrived, they found one deceased adult male. Another adult female victim 

was transported to a local hospital to be treated for life-threatening injuries.

Detectives were called out to further investigate.

http://www.pueblocrimestoppers.com/



